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     May 2012 Bulletin - Patricia Keller, Editor

The LWV is a nonpartisan organization that encourages the informed and active participation of citizens in government and influences public policy through education and advocacy.  Membership in the League is open to women and men of voting age.  Annual dues, not tax deductible, are $45 individual, $60 for two in one household and $24 for students.  To join, send your check to:  Ann Spear, Treasure, 706 Ridgewood Road, Huntington, WV  25701.  Check is to be made out to the League of Women Voters of the Huntington Area.      

YOU ARE INVITED

   To the May 21, 7 pm League of Women Voters’ meeting in the Enslow Park Presbyterian Church parlor. League members will present the program, “How Amendments to the Constitution and Laws Changed the Rights of People to Vote in the US”. We will dramatize some of the groups who were prohiited from voting, and how they achieved the right to vote. We will provide access to the elevator until 7:15 for those who prefer not to use the outside steps of the church building.

   We welcome all those who are interested in governmental issues and elections to the meeting. New members who join the League in 2012 may pay their dues at half price.

[image: image2.wmf]   Please invite your friends to the meeting. The content of the meeting will be targeted to those who might be interested in joining the League. We welcome all those who are interested in governmental issues and working to improve the elections process. As an organization that believes in hands on work to safeguard democracy, we would like to share our activities with new members. 

VOTER GUIDES

   We thank the Herald-Dispatch for publishing the candidates’ profiles, both in its newspaper edition and online. The Herald-Dispatch published its complete list of candidates and their answers to questions on April 22. Other features on the Herald-Dispatch’s online Elections section are two LWVUS’ pieces of election information – “Electing the President” and the “LWVUS Election Site”.

   You may also find statewide candidates’ information on the LWV West Virginia website, www.lwvwv.org.

ABSENTEE VOTING

   If you know someone who needs to vote absentee because they will be away from Cabell County during the voting season or they must vote from home, please remind them to call the county clerk’s office to find out how they can apply for a ballot. Call 304-526-8633

CONFUSED ABOUT THE CAMPAIGN RHETORIC?

   The airways and internet are flooded with all kinds of allegations. You may check out the truth of the charges on Politifact or Factcheck. They are both nonpartisan in their approach to checking out the facts of political assertions. 

DUES NOTICE 

    Dues for 2012-13 may be sent to our treasurer, Ann Speer, 706 Ridgewood Rd., Huntington, WV 25701. Those who joined the League from January to April 2012 have already paid their dues for 2012-13. Regular dues are $45 for a single member; $60 for two members in one household; $24 for a fulltime student. Those who join the League in 2012 may reduce their dues to half price of the regular dues.

CALENDAR 

   May 11 – Election Day

   May 19 – Huntington Sustainability Fair, Heritage Station

   May 21 – 7 pm League of Women Voters Meeting. Enslow Park Presbyterian hurch

YEAR IN REVIEW – 2011-12

   VOTERS SERVICE 

        We worked with the Herald-Dispatch on candidates questionnaires that were published in the newspaper and online.

          We cooperated on three candidates meetings, with Southside Neighborhood Organization, Woodlands and Huntington High School

     We cooperated with the NAACP house-to-house registration drive.

          We distributed VOTE yard signs.

   ACTION  -  LOCAL

          We supported recycling by writing a letter to editor, contacting the City of Huntington, and preparing church bulletin inserts.


  ACTION -  STATE

          We supported regulations of Fracking/Horizontal Drilling for natural gas.


          We supported some measures relating to solar power and conservation of energy.

          We supported the WV Dept. of Education’s anti-bullying policy.

 ACTION - NATIONAL

           We wrote the EPA in support of its issuing regulations on air emissions from fracking.
           We defended the EPA and its Clean Air Act’s regulations with letters to Congress and to the editor and opposed the TRAIN Act that would stop the enforcement of new air pollution rules
            We petitioned 00the US President, asking him to fill vacancies on the Federal Elections Commission

  LEAGUE MEETINGS

   We took part in the national League studies/consensus on the “Federal Role in Education” and on the      “Privatization of Governmental Services”.

   We sponsored the viewing of Films – The Last Mountain and Gasland

   We sponsored meetings on “Children  and Youth at Risk”, “Redistricting”, and a legislative wrap-up of  the 2011 legislative session

   SPECIAL PROJECTS

  We presented a Constitutional Day program for Huntington High School students.


  We gave speeches on Horizontal Drilling/ Fracking and on the WV Legislature

  We sponsored a “Running for Office” workshop for candidates.

  We continued to work with the Herald-Dispatch on keeping our “Directory of Public Officials and Personnel” up-to-date on its website.

  In 2011 we published and distributed Summer Fun recreational activities for children and families
LWVUS NEWS


   The League opposes the Ryan Budget Plan because it makes deep cuts in Medicare, Medicaid, education, and other vital programs that serve low-income families, children, individuals with disabilities, the jobless and the uninsured, while drastically lowering tax rates in a way that favors the wealthiest Americans. The Ryan budget plan passed the House by a vote of 228-191.

   The LWVUS also strongly supports the EPA’s new greenhouse gas rule for new power plants.  This first of its kind rule is a really important step in the fight to eliminate the ill-effects of global climate change.

WELCOME NEW LEAGUE MEMBERS

   Violette Eash, Carol Polan, and Betty Stepp.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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